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Road Resurfacing Work starting on Terminal Avenue

Delays and traffic pattern changes can be expected starting April 16

Summary

Following the utility upgrade work completed in 2017, the road resurfacing of Terminal Avenue from Stewart
Avenue to St. George Street will begin on Monday, April 16. Motorists should expect traffic patterns to change
throughout construction, and are advised to use care and encouraged to consider alternate routes.

This final phase of the project is scheduled to be complete by end of July 2018.

Strategic Link: This project meets the Asset Management priority in the current Strategic Plan.

Key Points

e During this work, traffic disruptions can be expected.

e Construction signs will be posted and flagpersons will be on duty to assist with the traffic flow. Please exercise
caution when nearing the construction zone, obey all signage placed for safety, and follow the directions of
the flagpersons on duty.

e The resurfacing work will be divided into three sections (south to north) and completed by July 2018.

Quotes

"Resurfacing of the pavement is the final phase for this challenging project. Please observe changes to lane
delineations and obey flaggers throughout the corridor. We thank motorists for their continued patience and
understanding."

Chris Lang

Project Engineer
City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Chris Lang
Project Engineer
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4495

View the online edition for more information -

https://cnan.ca/2GQv0g0
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR180410RoadResurfacingWorkStartingOnTerminalAvenue.html

